Wetland Coffee Break Attendance Certification

Beginning November 1st, 2024, the Wisconsin Wetlands Association is excited to offer attendance certification to people who attend live virtual Wetland Coffee Break presentations. We are offering this certification in response to requests from members of the Wetland Coffee Break community who have



continuing education requirements and would like to use their attendance at Wetland Coffee Break presentations to meet these professional development or certification requirements.

- Attendance certification is free for current Wisconsin Wetlands Association
 members! Interested in becoming a member of the Wisconsin Wetlands Association?
 Your gift of any amount will begin your membership. In addition to free Wetland Coffee
 Break attendance certification, members receive our quarterly print newsletter and
 discounts on registration fees for the Wetland Science Conference.
- Non-members can receive attendance certification for a fee of \$5 per certification.
- Unsure if you're a member? We'd be happy to check for you! Email Emily Buck at emily.buck@wisconsinwetlands.org to confirm your WWA membership status.

Process for requesting and receiving attendance certification:

During every live Wetland Coffee Break presentation, the Wisconsin Wetlands Association will post a link in the meeting chat.

- 1. Click this link to open the attendance certification request form and answer three short questions that will help us confirm your live attendance and WWA membership status.
- 2. Complete and submit the form by 5:00 pm (CT) on the day of the Wetland Coffee Break presentation.
- 3. Not currently a member of WWA? Pay the \$5 fee by the same deadline (5:00 pm CT on the day of the presentation). Current WWA members pay no fee!
- 4. On the Monday following the Wetland Coffee Break presentation, WWA will send attendance certification by email to any attendee who requests the certification (and has paid any necessary fee).

People who request attendance certification are responsible for submitting this email to meet the requirements of their own professional development/certification programs.

Questions? Email <u>Emily.Buck@wisconsinwetlands.org</u>. And thank you for attending the Wetland Coffee Break!